A rare presentation of multi-organ embolism in a multifactorial hypercoagulable state – case report.



Dear Reviewers,

We have reviewed our submission in order to take in account your remarks. 
You will notice that all the minor editorial problems and new pictures were uploaded.
The manuscript has now information regarding the staging to that particular lung cancer accordingly to the 8th edition of the TNM classification. Furthermore, the history of the Leiden factor diagnosis was detailed, as the antiplatelet regime. Unfortunately, some information about the patient is missing, namely: lung cancer mutation profile and status of the Leiden factor. 
An important aspect mentioned by reviewers was the recent evidence on anticoagulation in cancer patients. The authors fully agree with the need of reinforcing this point and important changes were made. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall, we believe that all the major questions were solved. Hopefully, it will deserve your best attention and be considered for publication.
We thank you for your very objective and kind review.


Best Regards
